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October 21, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

It has come to Tillsonburg Hydro Inc.’s (“THI") attention that the original 2015 4th
Generation IRM Electricity Distribution Rate Application, filed on October 9, 2014
contained an error. The Rate Generator Model indicated that THI was requesting to file
the “Annual IR Index” instead of the “Price Cap IR”. THI has changed the Rate
Generator Model to indicate the request for a “Price Cap IR". THI has filed through the
OEB'’s RESS system, this letter, along with the revised Rate Generator Model.

Please contact myself should anything further be required. | may be reached at 519-
842-6428 X3229.

Sincerely,

Wayne Brett, CPA, CMA
Finance Regulatory Affairs Manager

Town of Tillsonburg, Tillsonburg Hydro Inc.
wbrett@tillsonburg.ca



